
From: BoardSec
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Cc: Zora Crnojacki
Subject: EB-2012-0226 FW: Notice of Revised Applications, Leave to Construct a Natural Gas Pipeline in Gorham

Township in the District of Thunder Bay, Cetificate of Convenience for Gorham Township in the Distric of
Thunder Bay

Date: January-08-13 9:08:42 AM

 
 
From: Elaine & Robert Strandberg  
Sent: January-07-13 5:40 PM
To: BoardSec; mmurray@spectraenergy.com
Subject: Notice of Revised Applications, Leave to Construct a Natural Gas Pipeline in Gorham Township
in the District of Thunder Bay, Cetificate of Convenience for Gorham Township in the Distric of Thunder
Bay
 
Dear Sir/Madam
 My husband and I are landowners in the City of Thunder Bay. We have received the above mentioned
Notices via courier recently as we are landowners where this proposed pipeline is to be constructed.
You have made application to supply natural gas to the inhabitants of Gorham Township in this Notice.
Our home is located on Gorevale Road in the City of Thunder Bay. This road is the "City Limits". Our
home is on the south side of Gorham Road, the other side of the road is in Gorham Township.
Our question is: Are the residents of Gorevale Road who reside in the City of Thunder Bay
encompased in this Certificate of Convenience as we are not presently served by natural gas. We
woulbdbe most interested in having natural gas service here as we are presently heating our home
with oil and the costs are astronomical.
 
Sincerely
Robert and Helena Strandberg
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